
 

 

Flint Classroom News              
Term:   Autumn 2 2022                               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos from term 1 
We started this term off with a trip to the 

Beaulieu Motor Museum where we saw 

James Bond’s bullet ridden car, rode the 

monorail, saw the car from Chitty Chitty 

Bang Bang, travelled in a Victorian bus and 

saw all kinds of strange vehicles in the Top 

Gear exhibition. 

Some of Flint’s bike riders went to 

Greenham common for a second time. 

Keen to recreate the last visit where we got 

wet through from the rain, some brave souls 

decided to ride through the very deep 

puddles (lakes?). Duncan did manage to 

fall in and special mention must go to Ethan 

and Marcus who joined the riders for the 

first time, with Ethan daring to ride through 

the puddle himself. 

In Functional Skills Maths, we have been 

looking at measurements of length, weight 

and volume. Students have been 

converting measurements and reading 

scales. Congratulations must go to our 

Functional Skills students Hakim, Josh, Sean 

and Duncan who passed their Entry Level 3 

Maths examination and to Ibrahima who 

passed his Entry Level 2 Maths in November. 

In English, the students have been 

producing their own paragraphs, including 

description, and using conjunctions to 

create compound sentences. Most 

students are using the time set for Early 

Morning Tasks to learn their spellings and 

their times tables. 

Flint students made their own burgers and 

chips earlier this term and they did it entirely 

independently. Some of Flint will also be 

staying behind during the carol service to 

prepare school lunch and bake some 

Christmas Brownies. 

Finally, last month we said goodbye to Jess 

who has been Teaching Assistant with Flint 

since they have been at Post-16. She has 

been a dedicated and devoted part of the 

team in Flint, organising the Farm visits. We 

wish her all the very best in her new role 

and we would all like to thank her for her 

hard work for us. We will all miss her very 

much. 

 

 

  

                                                     

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 
Have a very Merry 

Christmas  

& a Happy New Year ! 

 

End of term 2 - Friday 16th December 2022 

 

School starts back – Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

End of term 3 – Friday 10th February 2023 


